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Welcome to The Barton Beat! Happy Black History Month & Happy Valentine’s Day! This is Clara Barton’s new 
one-stop-shop for all things Barton. We look forward to keeping all members of our school community informed about the 
latest school-wide events, student opportunities and other exciting news! We want this newsletter to be for everyone– 
we are welcoming new ideas, contributions and lots of student input! We hope you enjoy the first of many issues to come! 

Do you enjoy creative writing? Then our brand-new “LEFT 2 

WRITE” workshop is for you! Join us for this 6-week workshop, on Tuesdays and Thursdays, after 10th period. 

SNACKS WILL ALSO BE PROVIDED! Students must commit to all 12 sessions, February 27 - April 12. Please 

see Ms. Sapan in Room 223 to sign up. 

Submit your designs to Ms. Sapan in Room 

Room 223 or by email at esapan@clarabartonhighschool.org. The winning design will be featured on the 2018 shirt!

Open lunch periods for tutoring and Regents Prep, Tuesday– Friday, Room 238B! 
 

All 10th graders are welcome in Room 405 during their lunch periods for tutoring and other exciting 

opportunities! 

Make sure you join the “Finn File” to stay up-to-date on extra-curricular             

activities, scholarships & more! See Ms. Finn in Room 205.

Barton’s website has a fresh new look! Check it out at www.clarabartonhs.org

http://www.clarabartonhs.org.com


Interested in contributing to The Barton Beat with announcements, a column or a new idea? Please see Ms. Sapan or Ms. Farberman!  

Growing up, I attended my local community public high school in Barrington,      
Illinois before I transferred to a private boarding school outside of Boston.  I lived at 
my boarding school, with my teachers living in rooms just down the hall from me 
and I graduated in 1987. For college,  I started out at Hamilton College in upstate 
New York but felt a bit lost. I ended up landing a job working with cattle ranchers in 
New Mexico for 3 months, where I slept in a trailer without electricity or plumbing. 
Eventually, I landed at the University of Chicago closer 
to home.  I received my bachelor’s in Public Policy at U 
of C in 1992. I also have two graduate degrees.  I 
earned an MFA in New Genres from the San Francisco 
Art Institute, but my art   career did not take off.  After 
I finished this program I moved to Japan to teach   
English in public middle schools.   After, I received my 
second Master’s in  Education, which I received from 
Hunter College in 2007.    Barton students may be   
surprised to know that I have been actively playing in a 
surf-rock band for the last 10 years. Surf rock is based 
on sounds created by the Beach Boys, Dick Dale, and 
the Ventures back in the 1960s. Surf rock is mostly   
instrumental (no vocals) and features soaring guitar 
solos. I play lead guitar so my job is to be good at the 
guitar solos. All in all, I am very happy that the long 
and winding road of my life has led to Barton. 

The world will say to you, "Be a better person." Do not be afraid to say, "Yes." Start by being a better   listener. Start by being better at  walking 
down the street. See people. Say, "Hello." Ask how they are doing and listen to what they say. Start by being a better friend, a better parent, a better 
child to your   parents; a better sibling,  a better partner. Start by being a better neighbor. Meet someone you do not know, and get to know them.  
- cleo wade 

Check out the NY Times 

Read ‘Forget About the 

Stigma’: Male Nurses     

Explain Why Nursing Is a 

Job of the Future for Men.  

Find it here:                         

https://nyti.ms/2E401eI  

https://nyti.ms/2E401eI

